

## Jodie Laubenberg Texas House of Representatives

May 28, 2004

Mr. Paul Tubiana P.O. Box 21832 Lehigh Valley, PA 18002

Dear Mr. Tubiana

Thank you for taking the time to contact my office to share your thoughts with me. I have reviewed your comments and I share your views regarding the very serious problem of diabetes. I look forward to learning more about this problem and potential solutions.

It is important that I hear from individuals who are involved in the legislative process. Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of assistance to you in the future.

Respectfully,

Jodie Laubenberg State Representative

District 89

JL/sb